
                                                                               

BOROUGH OF SOUTH PLAINFIELD 
2480 Plainfield Avenue 

South Plainfield, NJ 07080 
908-754-9000 

 

 

Dear Resident:         August 2018 

 

South Plainfield is required to clean 20% of the sanitary sewer lines each year in accordance 

with new Department of Environmental Protection Agency standards. The next two months 

these cleanings will be occurring in the north sections of town.  

Please click the link to see the map of the area affected. 

http://www.southplainfieldnj.com/spnj/Forms/PARSA%20Sewer%20Jet%20Map.pdf?1534276

836 

Currently cleanings are taking place in and around the Kennedy School district. These cleanings 

are expected to continue for a few weeks before proceeding to the Riley School area. Attached 

is a map indicating the affected areas. 

Residents are advised to keep toilet lids down while cleaning occurs in the unlikely event of a 

backsplash. This work is being done as a required preventative measure to avoid sewer 

backups. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Glenn F. Cullen 
Administrator 
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